
AFTERNOON RIDE AND DINNER To The Buckhorn Restaurant
When : Thursday, July 19th
Leaves: Orchard Creek Lodge @ 1:00PM, Pictures at 12:45PM
Please join Dave and Linda Steinkraus and Tony and Kathy Mason 
for a scenic afternoon ride to Winters for dinner @ The Buckhorn 
Steakhouse. You can check out the menu @ 
buckhornsteakhouse.com. We strongly suggest you bring a small 
cooler for leftovers.
We will be leaving at 1:00PM from Orchard Creek. We are planning on a 
leisurely drive on Hwy 20, stopping in Williams, traveling into the 
foothills where we'll meet Hwy 16. From there we'll travel south to 
Winters. Dinner will be at 5:00pm. If we get there a little early we can 
go for a leisurely stroll through town or sit in their beautiful bar and 
enjoy each other's company.
No money up front but as courtesy to the restaurant we will need a 
head count. We will need to reserve seating and staffing. Please send 
e-mail to Masons or Steinkrauses (See LHSCG roster for contact 
information)
More information to follow as the date gets closer.

Hope you can join us.

Dick
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